
Florence Township Heritage Preservation Committee 

Meetings Minutes from 11 August 2015, 6 PM 

Attendees: Clay Ruggles, Bill Bruce and Kathy Kouchich. 

We welcomed Kathy Kouchich to the meeting.  Kathy was attending the meeting to determine if she 

would be interested in joining the HPC. 

Read the minutes from the 14 July 2015 meeting. 

Discussed the maintenance of the exterior of the Town Hall.  Bill identified 3 painting contractors that 

have done work in the area: Donny Dopkins, Red Wing; Jake Davidson, Lake City; Shawn …, Lake City.  

Bill will contact these painters to solicit bids. 

Given the fact the Town Hall requires frequent repainting, Clay suggested that we should consider re-

siding the building as a long term solution.  Clay will contact local carpenters or siding installers to solicit 

bids for re-siding the building. 

Clay brought up the fact that when trees are cut along the roads in Old Frontenac, the trunks and brush 

are pushed to the side of the road.  He would rather they be removed completely.  No action was taken 

on this. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:30 PM. 

Meeting Agenda for 8 September 2015 

Discuss the painting and re-siding bids. 

 


